
Annual Meeting and
Retirement of Executive Director Candace Low

June 1, 2017  |  Hors d’oeuvres: 5:30 pm  |  Event festivities: 6:00pm

Chrysalis Training & Conference Center, 255 Homestead Ave, Hartford, CT

Interpreters will be provided. If you need other accommodations to fully participate or to 
RSVP, contact 860.523.5021 or contactus@independenceunlimited.org by May 29, 2017

Candace Low, Executive Director
Independence Unlimited
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Your contributions will support Independence Unlimited’s  
Candace Low Educational Fund to support systems change


